Hello, Parents and Guardians,

I hope this message finds you well. As you know, I am your child's Sociology or US History teacher. The year is going wonderfully well so far and it is a pleasure learning with all of your kids.

You may have heard by now that Parent/Guardian-Teacher conferences are to take place on Friday, November 3rd. I, however, am going to be out of town on November 3rd and I'm not able to reschedule the occasion to be available for conferences that day. So I have an alternative plan for anyone who would like to have a conference with me.

I am open to scheduling a 10-minute progress conference with any parents/guardians who would like to have one during my 3rd or 8th hour planning periods from now until the end of November. The timeframes within which I am able to conference are 10:20-11:00 AM or 2:45 - 3:30 PM, any school day (unless I have a meeting or something).

If you would like to schedule a progress conference with me, simply email me at robinsonsj@unit5.org with the date you would like to conference, as well as the time that works best for you within the timeframes stated above. Scheduling will be first-come, first-serve, but I will do everything within my power to meet with everyone who wants to meet.

We will hold the conferences over Google Meet.

Please do not sign up for a conference with me on Friday, November 3rd, as I will not be able to meet that day.

I'm looking forward to chatting with anyone who wants to. :-)

Please let me know what questions you have.

in peace and love, stefen robinson